
CjAHADLiN DESTITUTE OF INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

Memorandum from John Nelson 
Honorary Secretary

to Members of the Executive Council

Re: Place of Meeting for the Biennial Conference 
of the Institute of Pacific Relations, 1933.

There has been a good bit of informal discussion 
among ends of the Institute regarding the advisability of 
holding the 1933 conference on this continent. It is felt 
by some of us that to hold such a conference in Canada would 
greatly stimulate interest in the Canadian Institute, 
friends in the United States also 
the idea, and, indeed,

Our
seem quite sympathetic to 

in same instances have suggested it.

If it is considered advisable, the invitation should 
go from our Council on or before the date of the meeting in 
angchow. If such an invitation were extended and accepted,
2 thfnexfSuf n °UI\meet^ wo*ld be probably determined vhe nex.» Council meeting in January, 1932.

In the meantime, would you be good enough to express 
om Tle"s regard to issuing the invitation.your

Montreal, Que., 
June 1, 1931.


